----- Original Message-----

From: Legh Burns [mailto:legh@whidbey.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 11:28 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Dockets T101661, 042090

March 25, 2011

Commissioners: As a frequent user of Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle, and as as the
leader of an organization that benefits from the Shuttle's generosity and
commitment to community development on Whidbey Island, I urge the Commission to
allow them to recover the rising costs of fuel, via a fuel surcharge. It is
inconceivable to me that, given the Shuttle's razor thin profit margin, they
would be unable to add an affordable surcharge to their pricing, in order to
remain the most reliable Island-to-Airport service on Whidbey

Further, on numerous occasions, Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle has generously provided
free shuttle service to the Saratoga Chamber Orchestra, in support of our mission
to provide quality classical music to the entire Island. We are fortunate beyond
measure to be the beneficiaries of the Shuttle's generosity and commitment to
Community. I fear this service will cease, if the Shuttle is compelled to absorb
these continually rising costs.

I urge the Commission to grant Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle the right to recoup these
expenses via a surcharge.

Respectfully,

Legh W. Burns

Artistic Director

Saratoga Chamber Orchestra
Langley, Washington.



